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Summary of Representations Received 
 

1. The following feedback was received in response to the Stage 1 
consultation undertaken between 14 November and 16 December and 
was reported to the Sub Committee at its meeting on 20 December, 
together with a copy of each representation received. 

 
   
 Responses 

received by 
Registration 
Service and 
Business  
Manager (as 
at Monday 19 
December 
2011)  

Hardcopy 
responses 
received by  
LAP Manager 
at 
consultation 
events  
(as at 
Tuesday 20 
December 
2011)    

Totals 

Town / Parish Council 37 15 52 
Town /Parish Council  
and Community Association 

1 - 1 

Parish Council and 
Community Forum 

1 - 1 

Town / Parish Council and 
Neighbourhood 
Management   

- 1 1 

Supports concept of 
subsidiarity 

1 - 1 

No change   1 - 1 
No preference expressed  4 1 5 
Total  45  17 62 
 
 
87% of respondents support a Town / Parish Council as their highest 
preference.  
 
 

2. The following representations in support of and against a Single Town 
Council for Crewe have been received since 16th December, copies of 
which are attached. 10 further communications were received which 
have not been included in the summary as they are seeking further 
information before completing and returning their ballot paper. Further 
correspondence was also received from some people indicating that 
they had not received their ballot paper. In many cases this was 
because people were residents of an area of Crewe which was already 
parished, and would not therefore have been sent a ballot paper. In 



 2 

those cases where a ballot paper should clearly have been received, 
people were encouraged to submit their views by letter or by email.                

 
 
        
34x Representations Received since 16 December 2011 in Support of a 
Single Town Council for Crewe     
A1 Jack Wimpenny, Chair of Governors, St Mary’s Primary School    
A2 Mrs Stephenson 
A3 Andrew Brown 
A4  Lenka MolCanova & Jason Bennett 
A5 Mr C Nicholson 
A6 Malcolm Riley, Deacon of Union Street Baptist Church   
A7 Mr & Mrs Corbett 
A8 Andrew Dixon 
A9 Andrew Taylor, Minister of Union Street Baptist Church 
A10 David Elliott 
A11 D Harrison 
A12 P A Harrison 
A13 Unsigned letter of support 
A14 Petition signed by 14 residents of Coleridge Way, Crewe 
A15  Ballot paper received and not included in the summary of voting papers 

returned   
A16 Ballot paper received and not included in the summary of voting papers 

returned   
A17 Unofficial ballot paper received and not included in the summary of 

voting papers returned   
A18 Ballot paper received and not included in the summary of voting papers 

returned   
A19 Ballot paper received and not included in the summary of voting papers 

returned   
A20 Nigel Parton 
 
 
     
4 x Representations Received since 16 December 2011 against a Single 
Town Council for Crewe     
B1 Hassall 
B2 P & M Eustance  
B3 T J Stubbs 
 
 
 
1x Representations Received since 16 December 2011 concerning the 
consultation process      
C1 David Perry 
 


